
Farm Neighborhood Park 
Community Meeting

Tuesday, April 26, 7:00-8:30 p.m.  in the

Parish Hall of the Soquel Congregational Church

4951 Soquel Dr. Soquel, CA 95073

Supervisor John Leopold and the Santa Cruz 

County Parks Department invite you to participate 

in a community meeting to discuss future plans for 

the Farm Neighborhood Park. The Parks Department

will share the project timeline installation of the 

pedestrian bridge, and identify the community’s 

priorities for future phases. We value your input!

HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US!

Want more information? Please call 454-7905.


